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Note to the file regarding an extension 

Note to interested parties and contributors 

 

This note to the file is regarding an extension granted to an exporter. 

On 3 May 2022, the TRA received an extension request to the registration period of 4 days made on 

behalf of an exporter. Having considered the extension request, the TRA has determined that an 

extended registration period would not significantly impede the progress of the investigation. The 

TRA therefore granted an extension to this party to 10 May 2022. 

 Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

AS0020@traderemedies.gov.uk.   
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